
15-JAN-1998

GREENLEAF(R)

ROTENONE

1% DUST (DERRIS POWDER)

CONTAINS AN ORGANIC INSECTICIDE

Controls sucking and chewing insects on
vegetables, flowers, ornamentals and fruits

DOMESTIC

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 15385 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 
Rotenone..................... 1%

500 g

GREENLEAF PRODUCTS INC.
4612 DAWSON ST.

BURNABY, B.C.  V5C 5P8

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

GREENLEAF 1% ROTENONE DUST controls sucking and chewing insects;
such as aphids, crickets, cabbage worms, cutworms, earwigs, flea
beetles, leaf beetles, caterpillars, ants and other insects.

VEGETABLES:

Dust vegetables, flowers, ornamentals, or fruits any time that
insects appear.  Be sure to cover foliage well.  Repeat as
necessary.  60 grams will cover approximately 10 m2 or 12 m of a
40 cm row.  Do not use on vegetables within 1 day of harvest.

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.
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PETS (Cats, Dogs):

To control Fleas apply 1% Rotenone lightly to an area on the
pet's back the size of your hand, and rub down to the skin.  If
fleas are abundant, apply lightly all over and rub down to the
skin.  For added control of fleas and lice, dust the animal's
bedding and sleeping quarters.  Apply lightly to cats since
over-application may adversely affect them.  For fleas around
premises, lightly dust the infested area.  Repeat as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN and away from hogs. 
Avoid contamination of feed and food.  Wash after using.  Do not
inhale.  Poisonous to fish and hogs.

FIRST AID:  IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting by inserting finger and
touching back of the throat.  Contact a doctor or call a Poison
Control Centre.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes and
get medical attention.  IF ON SKIN, wash with soap and water. 

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(R)(Canada) Registered Trademark of Greenleaf Products Inc.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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